
 

Dear Underwood Families, 

We wanted to take a moment to remind you of the annual Underwood PTO Membership Dues. In order to 
support enrichment programming and critical resources that benefit all children at Underwood School, we 
ask the community to consider participating to the best of their ability in this important drive. 

The Underwood PTO operating budget is approximately $40,000 annually. Funds raised are used toward 
technology & library purchases, teacher, specialist, and principal allocations, enrichment programming such 
as Creative Arts & Sciences, Understanding Our Differences, CAP, and much more. 

Please show your support by contributing what you can. Also, remember that many companies have 
matching programs for donations made to nonprofit organizations. Contributions can be made online at 
underwoodschoolpto.org/donate or by check using the cut away slip below and placing it in the PTO 
mailbox in the school office. Checks can also be mailed to: 
Underwood PTO, 101 Vernon Street, Newton, MA 02458 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Warmest regards, 

Anne-Marie Gravel, President  
with Jen Tsuda, Becca Connors, John Papoutsis, Kathy Leuthy, and Erika Holmberg 
Underwood PTO Board 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Yes, I’d like to pay my Membership Dues to the Underwood PTO! 

______$50 ______$100 ______$250 ______$500 ______$1000 ______ other 

Name: _______________________________________      Email:___________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________ 

______ My check is enclosed with this form 

______ I have paid online via PayPal 

All donations are tax-deductible under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Our tax-exempt organization number is 22-2562184.  
All parents are members of the PTO regardless of contribution.

https://www.underwoodschoolpto.org/donate

